
Project: 2020 Pipeline Project  

Location:  Boulder Creek at Big Basin Highway (236), Sequoia Avenue, and Hillside Drive. Ben 

Lomond at California Drive and Quail Hollow Road.   

Background: The District has proposed replacing 3.3 miles of pipeline that are deemed no 

longer efficient or effective due to their age or size. This project will increase the capacity for 

fire flow in these areas of the District and also improve water quality.  

Project Description: This project will include installation of new ductile iron pipes including 

valves, blow offs and hydrants. These will be tied into the existing distribution system before 

performing pavement restoration.  

Estimated Bid Amount: Still in Design Phase   

 

 

 


